
Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,

We hope all goes well in your spiritual lives as you continue to 
serve the Lord Jesus with your spiritual gifts in your areas of 
influence.

Let all of us keep in mind that all believers in the Lord Jesus have 
the responsibility to be involved in the ministry of “making 
disciples.”

Lina and I left the W.PA. area on May 7th. with my sister Sheila 
Hampton to spend the night with her and her husband Dale at their 
home near Martinsburg, WV. We planned the trip that way so as to 
be closer to Dulles International Airport in the Washington, D.C. 
area, for our flight on the morning of May 8th.

In the Martinsburg area we were just 2 hours away from the airport
instead of about 5 hours from the W.PA. Our flight was scheduled to 
leave Dulles at about 9:30 A.M. and we had to be there at about 
7:30 A.M.
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We had a good flight (5 hours) and arrived in Panama City by mid-
afternoon the same day.

Since our return to Panama we have been busy trying to get
everything done so as to be able to get back in the “swing of 
things.”

We have already made contact with members of the group in Villa 
Marta and attended a Sunday afternoon meeting there.

We will again be involved with the leaders of that group as well as
with other people in a Discipleship Ministry. We would appreciate 
your prayers for wisdom as we again establish relationships with 
people at different levels of spiritual maturity.

Additional Contacting Bob, Info Options:

We also have signed contracts with one of the cell phone 
companies here in Panama and those numbers are as follows.

Bob---011 (507) 6853-8040. Lina---011 (507) 6855-9603.

The 011 number in each number is the code for an international call 
from the States and you would be charged a fee for that call.

However, if you have the “Whatsapp” installed on your phone you 
could use that app. to call with no charge, since it is an internet call.

When you put our numbers into you Contact List, those numbers 
should automatically show up in your Whatsapp List, since we have 
Whatsapp installed in our phones.
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Also, please keep in mind that we have
an “Ooma Phone” in our house here in Panama. Ooma Phones are 
also internet phones and there are no charges to call that number 
from the States.

Our Ooma phone, while it is physically in
our home here in Panama has a W.PA. area code, so it can be 
called from residential phones in the States and cell phones as
well. 

Our Ooma phone is wireless and has to be used in the near
vicinity of our house, it is not a cell phone that can be used away 
from our house.

Our Ooma phone number is (724) 320-2929.

Thanks for all your love and care as well as for all you have done 
for us over the years.

Love in Christ,
Bob & Lina 
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Bob Duncan is a Bible College Graduate who has has served his country in the 
military and has been a Believer, Pastor, Elder and involved In The Church Ministry of 
Helps most of his adult life. Bob has lent his biblical study experience to countless Bible Studies, 

Churches and Men’s Groups in both the U.S. and Panama.

You May Contact Bob Duncan Through via his Ministry contact info Below:

Bob & Lina Duncan
Apdo. 0818-00443

Panama, Rep of Panama.

Ooma phone in Panama: (724) 320-2929

linabob@hotmail.com
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